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Hello Everybody, 
 
We’ve quickly come to the end of another week here at Two Boats School and are getting ever closer to the end of 
term. You will be pleased to learn that Mr Duncan made it safely back to the island on Wednesday (despite one false 
start and a return to Cape Verde). He is currently in isolation and we all look forward to welcoming him back to 
school! 
 
The children have been hard at work across school this week. Children in the primary sector have been completing 
their summer term assessments and the secondary children have been completing their end of year exams. You (and 
they) will be glad to know they are now all complete! 
Secondary teachers are now busy compiling end of year reports and these will be sent home at the end of next 
week.  
 
A big thank you to our PTA this week, who very kindly organised a Bake Sale last Saturday in Georgetown. Our PTA 
do a vital job in bolstering school funds, which help to finance a variety of non-teaching related activities. Just this 
morning a number of the PTA members were in school to draw the prizes for the raffle. Fingers crossed you have a 
winning ticket!  
 

Two Boats School PTA Raffle Winners 
 

08/07/2022 

 
Thank you for all your support 

We raised £337.56 at the Cake Sale on 
the 2nd July and totals raised from the 
raffle will be published in next week’s 

newsletter. 
 

We have a busy week ahead of us next week. Many of our teachers will be preparing to go on their mid-term leave. 
We also have our Awards Assembly next week. To all parents and carers, you are invited to our Awards Assembly on 
Friday 15th July starting at 2pm. Hope to see you there!  The drama club have been rehearsing 
for their sketch for this assembly. It is also the Year 6 transition day on Wednesday, where the current Year 6 
children, get to be Year 7s for the day! Good luck to everybody involved.  
 
Have a fantastic, restful weekend 
 
Mr Higgins  
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Prize Winner 

Boyz2men Hair Cut Voucher Kegan Yon 

Sure- Wave Light Projector Lisa Bailey 

NAAFI Meal Deal Voucher Kelis Beard 

Chandlery £25 Shop Voucher Hayley Snell 

Sure – Smart Jump Rope George Giles 

Handcrafted Shell Pen Holder Jodi Joshua 

6 Can drink cooler Savannah Lutman 

Light-up Hand Painted Bottle Lauren Thomas 

Chocolate Hamper Graham Giles  

Wine Hamper Andrew Haycock 

Treasures £10 Voucher Wyatt Leo 

Jams £25 Shop Voucher Margo – Travellers Hill 

Nails by Geita - Voucher Stan (Ops- 63456) 

Jams £25 Shop Voucher Riley Leo-Francis 
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Hello from EYFS! 
This is our last newsletter for this academic year and what a year it’s been. We have seen our children grow 

into confident learners and they are now ready to move onto the next stage of their schooling life.  

 

We’re always having fun in EYFS...have a look at our fantastic work and activities. In June, we celebrated the 

Queen’s Jubilee with a ‘High Tea Party’. The children came to school dressed in their smart party clothes and 

were treated to a lovely party of good food and dancing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all decorated crowns with sparkly sequins and jewels. There were lots to eat and we did some dancing!  
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To end our topic on Dinosaurs, we went to visit ‘Dinosaur Rock’ to rescue our dinosaurs that had escaped from 

the classroom. Thankfully we found them and we also found some ‘dinosaur fossils’ too!  
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In Maths, the Reception children have been learning about halving and sharing. They especially enjoyed the 

sharing activity because they shared Iced Gems equally between themselves and then ate them!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have now mastered the skill of 

blending and have become confident writers. 
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This term our topic is Healthy Living.  So far, we have learnt about how we can keep our bodies healthy and 

talked about healthy and unhealthy foods.  We’ve had lots of different fruit to eat…some of us liked it and 

some of us had a go at tasting the fruits we didn’t like. The Nursery children made these healthy lunchboxes 

and were very good at NOT choosing the unhealthy foods!  

 

 

 


